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This was already put to a vote and the voters voted no. I am tired of Oregon 

legislators overriding what the citizen votes for. You do NOT have the right to just 

choose for citizens. You are elected to represent the citizens, but you continuously 

undermine what voters say. Respect the individuals who vote you in and quit wasting 

time on matters that have already been put to a vote.  


